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We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2023?  It’s fun, rewarding                                
and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. Contact                      
us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find 
out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm Wednesday 7th June, 7pm in the 
school staffroom.

KIND-A-THON COLLECTIONS

Get your sponsorship forms and money 
to your classrooms! 

As of next Tuesday 6th June, we will start collecting sponsorship forms 
and money from teachers with last day of collection being 9am Friday 
9th June. Make sure your child’s name and classroom is on the form.

There will be a class and an individual prize at the end of the Kind-A-
Thon.  Spot prizes will be awarded each day of collection week.

All money raised this year will go towards our 2023 fundraising goal 
being a new full-sized outdoor basketball court and upgrading existing 
courts.

REMINDERS

Gorilla Bags: 
Book through Kindo now - $50 goes to the school for each bag sold.

Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the 
office.

WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS

• Calendar Art – collected in June
• Musical Showcase – End of term 2
• School Disco – Term 3 (Friday 4th

August)
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